Project Update

2021 Road Resurfacing Project

Date: 8/6/21

This week our contractor has been working on the installation of a new storm drain pipe
on Reliez Valley Road.

Next week our contractor anticipates working on the following items:

1. Continue working on the installation of the storm drain system on Reliez Valley
Road.

2. Begin working on the installation of the storm drain system on White Oak Drive

3. Begin the removal of the existing pathway on Reliez Valley Road at intersections
to receive new handicap ramps. Pedestrian detours will be in place during
construction.

4. Filling of cracks in the pavement on Moraga Road (Wednesday and Thursday)
and on Reliez Valley Road on (Thursday and Friday). Please note that the work
on Moraga Road will require the closure of the southbound direction of travel on
Moraga Road starting at Old Jonas Hill Road to the city limits with the town of
Moraga. Detours will be in place directing motorists to use Saint Mary’s Road to
Rheem Boulevard and back to Moraga Road.

The City and the Contractor are anxious to complete this project with minimum delay
and inconvenience to you. While the work is in progress, please lend us your
cooperation and extra patience and be alert to equipment, workers and traffic.

Questions regarding this project may be directed to Matt Luttropp, Engineering Services
Manager at 925-299-3247 or emailed to mluttropp@ci.lafayette.ca.us

Matt Luttropp
Engineering Services Manager
City of Lafayette



